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During these last fifty hours, I learned about design thinking. Additionally, with Professor

John Baaki, the get-out-of-your-mind assignments have been eye-opening for me. I volunteered a

couple of times, and it was difficult to get out of my mind. Furthermore, the

get-out-of-your-mind games really helped me understand how we get locked up on the simplest

task sometimes because we overthink it.

Then, we covered a few of the design thinking processes, such as empathizing, defining,

ideating, and prototyping. I also created different flow charts for our group assignment on

9/12/2024. Below are two slides I created with some additions from the group.



Furthermore, I am developing vital collaboration skills while working with the Suffolk

Team A group. For example, I went down a rabbit hole trying to answer people's questions

before we even got them. So when my team has to present, I need to be mindful of the

information. In addition, we have stayed after multiple days to get on the same page and delegate

tasks to each other. In addition, we have communicated regularly and asked each other for

feedback, which is how we stay on top of our assignments.

As I look back on the past fifty hours, I am filled with a profound sense of

accomplishment and an eagerness to apply what I've learned. The prospect of using the

knowledge and skills I've gained to tackle real-world challenges is not just exciting, but also a

testament to the value of my learning experiences. I am confident that I am well-prepared for this

next step in my academic journey.


